
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 
Newsletter 10 Summer Term 

         22nd June 2018 
 

Ofsted Success 
We are delighted with our recent Ofsted 

report received this week and have had many 

positive comments from parents and 

governors.  The staff here are incredible and 

their dedication, determination and passion 

for the school, combined with continual 

support from parents and governors, has 

resulted in this judgement.  I have been 

asked “How can we be outstanding – what do 

we need to do?  This is a very good question 

as we are very nearly at that judgement! 

With the changes to Ofsted grading and the 

length of the inspection this is not an 

available option on a one day inspection.  We 

are a good school which I am very proud to 

lead.  We are a school in which we are 

continually seeking to improve and enhance 

opportunities for our pupils (your children).  

If anyone wishes to comment on the report 

please do have a word with me. 

Mrs de Looze 

BeltonFest is fast approaching and we are all 
getting excited!  Thank you for all your 

donations of bottles and chocolate for our 
tombola stalls today. 

 
All our children will be taking part in BeltonFest 
and will be manning their class stall for some 
time during the festival.  Please liaise with your 
class teacher and volunteer to help your child 
and their selling skills when they have their 
allotted time on the class stall.   
 
All children will be the responsibility of their 
parents during BeltonFest. 
 

Saturday 30th June 2018 
11.30am – 3.30pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Come along, bring your friends and 
family and enjoy the music.  Bring 

your chairs, sit in the sunshine, relax 
and soak up the festival atmosphere. 

Raffle.   Please return money, stubbs and unsold raffle 

tickets for BeltonFest to the school office.  If you are able to sell 
more tickets please let the school office know.  We have lots of 
great prizes! 

Belton School Annual Sports 

Festival 2018 

Monday 25th June   1.30pm 
This event will be run by Mr Pearce and Mr Vasey 

and be very similar to last year’s sports day. It 

looks like the weather will continue to be fine and 

dry so please bring your chairs and blankets and 

come and support the children. 
 

 

 

 

 



  

From one of our Owls to her mum: 

 

"Today's lunch was amazing. They had 
coleslaw and it had ONION in it. It was so 

nice, I had two big piles!” 
 

She says the new food is much nicer! 
 

Quadkids at 
Iveshead School 
After school on Tuesday 
26th June our Year 3 and 
4, and Year 5 and 6 teams 

will be competing in a 
Quadkids Athletics 

Competition at  
Iveshead School.   

Good luck to our teams.  
Spectators are welcome. 

Final Church Assembly  
On Tuesday 3rd July please join us in church at 

9am for our final church assembly this term led by 

the Sea Otters.  All welcome. 
 

DioSing! 
“Past and Present”  

 
A coach is booked to take all 
our KS2 children during the 
school day to All Saints Church, 
Loughborough on Wednesday 
4th July to attend a workshop 
led by Emma Trounson.  
Children must wear school 
uniform and will need to bring 
a packed lunch and drinks. 
 
Parents are invited to attend 
the performance of “Past and 
Present” at 2pm.  The songs 
the children have been learning 
in their weekly DioSing! 
sessions will be sung in the 
context of a narration written 
by Katy Dent which links them 
all together.   
 

On Wednesday 20th 
June Mrs 
Chamberlain took 
the Year 6 children 
to Iveshead School 
as part of their 
transition and 
Science week. 
“I found it very 
informative and 
can’t wait to go to 
Iveshead School.” 

Soar Project 
On Thursday the Year 6 
children went to St 
Botolph’s church as part 
of the Soar Project and 
spent time considering 
prayer spaces with other 
Year 6 children from the 
Be Skilled Trust schools. 
“The chance to meet up 
with other Year 6 
children was very 
reassuring.” 
 
 

Year 5s Team 
Building Day 

On Tuesday 26th June 
the Year 5 children 

will be going to Long 
Whatton School for a 

Be Skilled team 
building day.  The 

children need to be 
taken to Long 
Whatton and 

dropped off at 9am 
and collected at 3pm 
from there.  Please 
let us know if this is 

a problem. 

Club News 
- There will be no further Forest clubs or 

Drawing Clubs this term. 
- Football club is cancelled for next week – 

28th June only.  

Year 1 and 2 
MultiSkills 
Festival at 

Loughborough 
University 

On Wednesday 
4th July our Year 
1 and 2 children 
are taking part 
in a Multiskills 

Festival  at 
Loughborough 

University.  They 
will be going by 

coach during the 
school day and 

will need to 
wear school 
uniform and 

bring a packed 
lunch and a 

drink. 

 

Year 6 News 

Well done Joe 

 
We are so proud of Joe in the Sea Otters class 
who won a medal in the recent School Games 
Quadkids  competiton at Charnwood College.  
This level 2 competition was between many 
local schools and we are pleased to say that Joe 
came 2nd in the boys’ events and has won a 
medal for his efforts.  Well done Joe! 

 

 

 

School 

Lunches 

On Monday 2nd July our school nurse is 
holding a drop-in session in the school 

hall from 2.30pm – 3.30pm.  If you would 
like to chat with her about any matter 

please let the school office know in 
advance. 



 


